
 

 
 

 

CITY OF CLAREMONT 
INDEPENDENCE DAY COMMITTEE 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULARLY 
SCHEDULED MEETING 

 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the Independence 

Day Committee scheduled for THURSDAY, MARCH 27, 2025, at 

7:00 PM in the College Room at the Alexander Hughes Community 

Center, 1700 Danbury Road, is CANCELLED due to lack of quorum. 

 

The next regular meeting will be on THURSDAY, MAY 22, 2025, at 

7:00 PM in the College Room at the Alexander Hughes Community 

Center. 

 

I, AMBER TUDOR, PROGRAM COORDINATOR OF THE CITY OF 
CLAREMONT, CALIFORNIA, HEREBY CERTIFY UNDER PENALTY 
OF PERJURY THAT THE FOREGOING NOTICE WAS POSTED AT 
THE ALEXANDER HUGHES COMMUNITY CENTER, 1700   
DANBURY   ROAD,  AND   CLAREMONT   CITY   HALL,  207 

HARVARD AVENUE ON MARCH 24, 2025. 
 
 

Post Through: March 28, 2025 
 


